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MEMORANDUM  

  
 
To:  Dalhousie University, Faculty of Open Learning and Career Development 
   
From:  Frank Harvey, Provost and Vice-President Academic   
   
Date:  Monday, April 15, 2024  
   
Re: Appointment of Acting Dean, Faculty of Open Learning and Career 

Development  
  
Thank you all for your support and patience as we worked through the appointment 
process for the Acting Dean position in Open Learning and Career Development. As 
you 
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in the Faculty will provide great stability for OLCD as we move towards a decanal 
search in the coming months.  
 
Please join me in congratulating Jennifer on this appointment.  
   
Sincerely,   
  
Frank Harvey   
Provost and Vice-President Academic   
   
 
 


